
Subject: Yes to Draft bill LCO number 373. Yes to tolls 

I am writing in support of the Act Concerning the Sustainability of CT’s Transportation 
Infrastructure because I support improving our transportation infrastructure with commonsense 
funding sources.  It’s ludicrous and unfair that CT allows trucks to pass through our state without 
paying tolls.  Why shouldn’t we collect large sums from drivers of 18 wheelers, every one of 
which does as much damage to our roads as 9,600 cars?  And why shouldn’t we take advantage 
of low cost federal loans that require a reliable funding source like tolls.  It’s commonsense.  
Vote yes for this bill and support our great state’s future. Thank you. 

Gail Berritt, Westport   

	
 


